
Our Special Project
The Presque Isle Rotary Club has raised millions of dollars for community projects over several decades, projects 
ranging from healthcare and economic development to local parks and youth sports, and a whole lot in between. 
For many years, members of the Presque Isle Rotary Club have discussed opportunities to build a lasting, perma-
nent structure in Presque Isle as a symbol of our commitment to building and bettering our greater community. 
As the club celebrates our 100th birthday in 2023, what better time to announce our fundraising efforts for a 
Presque Isle Rotary Amphitheater! 

The amphitheater will be located in downtown Presque Isle, across from the Sargent Community Center and 
nestled between the Riverside Playground and Mary’s Mile walking path.  It will be surrounded by grassy, level 
ground which will provide ample seating for community gatherings and is located near a small parking lot that 
could easily be designated to allow handicap accessible parking and access to events.

Why an Amphitheater?
The amphitheater will allow a permanent location for existing performing arts and opportunities to host new 
cultural events. This new building can be used to hold events like: Summer Concert Series, theater productions, 
movie nights, award ceremonies, and countless other initiatives. We are hopeful this project will continue the 
positive momentum already happening in the community, promoting growth and attracting new businesses and 
people from outside the region. 

Donations
We are happy to accept any gift amount. Donations can even be made pledged over a two year period. Please see 
our giving level charts for more details about gifts.

Special Honorees
As a special part of this project, we are hoping to provide a special dedication in honor of Dan Ladner, by 
collecting donations in his honor. When you designate a gift in honor of Dan, you will still be recognized as a 
donor based on the amount you give as outlined on our giving chart. However, your gift can also be tracked 
toward the $50,000 goal for a dedication plaque to commemorate his legacy for having done so much for music 
and the arts in Aroostook County and beyond. Dedication plaques will also be placed for all donations of $50,000 
or greater (in the donor’s name or in honor/memory of someone they designate). 

Our Goal
BRSA, Inc. has created this great design concept, but 
to make it happen, we need to raise $400,000. We are 
looking for donors to help us reach this goal! We are 
hoping community members and businesses alike will 
step up to help make our vision a reality. 


